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13 June 2023 
 
Dear Sarah M  
 
OIA 22-23-61: Internal Investment Correspondence on Mulberry St Report 
 
Thank you for your email of 16 May 2023 to New Zealand Trade and Enterprise (NZTE), 
making a request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). You requested the following 
information: 
 
Please provide copies of SMS, Whatsapp or similar messaging between Dylan Lawrence and 
Georgia Mills regarding: 
 
1) the Mulberry Street report, 
2) the communication of findings of the Mulberry Street report; and 
3) any OIAs regarding the Mulberry Street report. 
 
Answers to your questions are as follows.  
 
1. All correspondence between Dylan Lawrence and Georgia Mills on SMS, Whatsapp or 

similar messaging regarding the Mulberry Street report/communication of findings of the 
Mulberry Street report are attached as Appendix One.  

2. NZTE conducted a search on the devices of Dylan Lawrence and Georgia Mills for copies 
of SMS, Whatsapp or similar messaging regarding any OIA regarding the Mulberry Street 
report. NZTE returned no results from this search. 

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Act to seek an investigation and review by the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at: 
www.ombudsman.parliament.govt.nz or freephone: 0800 802 602. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Brendan Mahar 
Acting Director – Board & Ministerial 


